
READY 

RESPECTFUL 

SAFE 
Monday 29th   November 
SLT Literacy Chit Chats 

9.30am Whole School Time 

Tuesday 30th  November P6R Twitter Takeover 
Miss H @ Sleep Scotland training 
1.30pm Roots of Empathy  
3.30pm Staff Collaboration 

Wednesday 1st December 3.30pm Miss S to Edinburgh University 

Thursday 2nd December 10am PLA visit with Miss S 
1.15pm P1 to Library visit 

Friday 3rd December Christmas jumper Friday 

 

Monday 6th December 
 

9.30am Whole School Time 
4pm Staff Collaboration- PLA Writing 

Tuesday 7th December P1M Twitter Takeover 
Miss S @ recruitment training 
 

Wednesday 8th December Christmas lunch! 
 

Thursday 9th December 9.30am Vets programme with SSPCA- TEAMS for whole school 
4pm Miss S @ Recruitment training 

Friday 10th December  Christmas Jumper Friday 
9.30am Miss S to Community in Action training 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The gate from Dalry Road closed due to a broken fence 

Abbey Primary 
 

29th November 2021 

 

School Car Park 

Can I thank all parents and carers who are 

following the rules of the school car park it 

really has made things easier when we work 

together. However we have had a few instances 

of carers not following our rules and being 

aggressive towards staff. Whilst I appreciate 

that we may be asking you to go a longer route 

please be assured that this is for the safety of 

your children. I would appreciate if everyone 

continued to show respect towards the staff who 

are trying to ensure the safety of everyone. 

Voluntary one way system 

I have been made aware of a one way 

system which was in place on a 

voluntary basis previously. To try 

and limit the busy traffic on 

Claremont Crescent we are asking 

that between 8.30am and 9.30am 

and again between 2.30pm and 

3.30pm we initiate a voluntary one 

way system which would require 

vehicles to enter as directed on the 

following page 

 



 

Christmas Dates 

 Every Friday in December the children are welcome to wear Christmas jumpers, pjs 

There is no donation required for this. We are however supporting the Fit Ayrshire 

Dad’s group and we are asking if we can have a tin of food as a donation on Friday 17th 

December. Donations should be placed in the boxes at the shelter on this day. 

Christmas Lunch Wednesday 8th December 

Christmas shop for children Week beginning 13th December- I will 

send out further dates for specific 

classes 

Christmas Parties 

 Any party which is more than one 

class the hall dividers will be 

partially up to allow for social 

distancing. 

 Children should come to school 

dressed for their parties. 

 P1 (both classes)Friday 17th PM 

 P2&P2/3 Wednesday 15th December 

PM 

 P3 Monday 20th December AM 

 P4 Thursday 16th PM 

 P5 Friday 17th AM 

 P5/6 &P6 Monday 20th  

 P7 (both classes) Tuesday 21st  

 

 

 

Christmas jumper and Party Outfit 

Have you cleared out your child’s 

wardrobe and have Christmas jumpers 

or party outfits that no longer fit? 

Then please hand in to the shelter 

and we will ensure these are made 

available for families to pick up if 

they are required.  

 Covid 

We are unfortunately still living with this 

dreadful virus. Can I ask that if your child is 

displaying any of the symptoms please do not 

send them to school and arrange for your 

child to get a PCR test. 


